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I am a 55 year old motorcyclist resident of SE Portland.  I have been here in Oregon 

since 2001.  Prior to that, I was a resident of California and have experienced the 

positive benefits of motorcycle lane sharing first hand.  Motorcycle lane sharing 

reduces traffic congestion, reduces environmental pollution, and greatly reduces 

threat of injury or death for the motorcycle operator. 

 

Please support SB422.  Thank You, 

James Overstreet 


